















Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

19th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Lunch - Tuesday 14th December 2021

We would like to give the children who normally have sandwiches the opportunity to have a school Christmas lunch. The cost for this is £2.50 and if you would like your child to have lunch on that day we would be grateful if you could complete the slip below. Please return with your payment in a named envelope to the school office by Wednesday 1st December. Online payment is not suitable for this event.

Please note that a vegetarian alternative will be available.

Yours sincerely,

5. Bec

Mrs S. Bean Catering Manager



Christmas Lunch - Tuesday 14th December 2021

I would like my Child	
I require a vegetarian alternative for my child. □ (Please tick)	
Signed	Date

Walmley Junior School, Walmley Ash Road, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1JB

T: 0121 351 1346 F: 0121 313 0194 W: www.walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk E: enquiry@walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk